Michael I. Goldberg, Receiver
Worldwide Entertainment Group Inc.
Las Olas Centre I1
350 East Las Olas Boulevard, Suite 1600
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301-4200
Phone (800) 223-2234

February 7, 2006

Dear Investors and Potential Creditors:

We have been receiving numerous telephone calls and emails from investors informing us that
they invested in Worldwide Entertainment through partnerships other than The Big Four-Oh,
LLC, Summer 2003 LLC and EFI #32, LLC and inquiring whether or not the receivership is for
their benefit as well. Please be advised that the receivership is for the benefit of all of
Worldwide's creditors---regardless of the entity or project you invested in. Worldwide did not
segregate funds by partnership or project. Instead, all funds were commingled into a couple of
accounts and utilized to fund different projects. Therefore, there is no way for me to separate out
specific investments from one another. Finally, it does not matter whether you invested pension
money or [IRA money into Worldwide as opposed to non-retirement money. All investors will
be treated equally regardless of the type of funds invested.

We are preparing to launch a Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) section to help answer many
of your questions. We expect to have this section up and running early next week. In the event
your inquiries are not addressed in the FAQs section, please send an e-mail or call our office and
we will attempt to answer your question and update the FAQs section as appropriate so other
investors can see the answer.

As you can imagine, we are receiving a high volume of calls and e-mails daily. We ask that you
please continue to be patient because we are diligently working on returning every call and
responding to every e-mail as quickly as possible.

Siggzerely,

Michael 1. Gol % keceiver
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